
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

MINUTES of April 9, 2002 

 

 
Board of Selectmen:  Donald J. Crate, Sr., Chairman; Ilene P. Reed; Keith Oppenneer 

 

Administrative Staff:  Peter H. Giese 

 

Others: Donetta Haley and Gail Wilson, NHMA 

 

 

 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

Mr. Crate called the meeting to order at 1:30 pm. 

 

 

BUSINESS 

 

The Board of Selectmen met with New Hampshire Municipal Association Professional Recruiting 

Services (RPS) to review a proposed contract for professional recruitment services and to discuss the 

procedure for same. 

 

The Board elected to form a Selection Committee to assist the Board.  The Selectmen, from the 

information presented by RPS, agreed upon the committee composition and size.  It was agreed that each 

selectperson would contribute the names of two individuals to serve on the Selection Committee.  It was 

further agreed that a seventh person would be appointed by the unanimous vote of the Board.   

 

Selection Committee tasks will include recruitment; interviewing and conducting a background 

investigation of qualified candidates.   

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Mr. Oppenneer moved to adjourn at 4:10 pm., Mrs. Reed seconded, vote unanimous 

 

 


